
	
 
 
Retraction Note 
 
Upon a plagiarism complaint from the authors of the paper Oltra-Badenes, R., Gil-
Gomez, H. y Guerola-Navarro, V. (2018). Metodología para la selección de sistemas 
ERP para pymes. 3C Empresa. Investigación y pensamiento crítico, 7(4), pp. 10-33. 
doi:http://dx.doi. org/10.17993/3cemp.2018.070436.10-33/ published on 23.11.2018 
the ESJ Ethics Committee decided to retract the paper “Ramadhan, S., Koutaini, H., 
Aridah, M. W., & Ahmed, F. (2019). Assessing Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) 
Systems Customization in SMEs. European Scientific Journal, ESJ, 15(19), 172. 
https://doi.org/10.19044/esj.2019.v15n19p172 published on 31.07.2019. 
 
The authors of the paper have been contacted for a statement on 27.06.2020 
concerning the reported misconduct. Their response was received on 28.06.2020 
 
Taking all circumstances into account, it is concluded that at the time of the initial 
screening at the ESJ, the paper has not been published and no possible plagiarism was 
detected. However, after the complaint it was concluded that there is a high 
percentage of similarities with the paper “Metodología para la selección de sistemas 
ERP para pymes. 3C Empresa. Investigación y pensamiento crítico” published in 
Spanish language. Some parts of the paper are literally translated into the English 
language. However, credit to the authors of this paper has not been given. Due to the 
violation of the citation practices the paper will be retracted from the website. The 
authors should accept full responsibility for this misconduct.  
 
The paper is retracted on 29.06.2020 
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